
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 189a (17-18) 

 

5th March, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Liberal Studies Enrichment Programme (S4) 17-18 

 

In order to help students to improve their answering techniques in Liberal Studies (LS), an 

enrichment programme will be organized for S4 students. It is hoped that by providing them with 

some intensive training on critical thinking and question-answering skills, they can get better results 

in the examination. Participation in this programme is on a voluntary basis. Students recommended 

by their LS teachers are advised to participate in the programme.  

 

The details of the programme are as follows: 

Date:  9/3, 16/3, 13/4, 20/4, 27/4, 4/5 (Fridays) 

Time:  3:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

Venue:  C201 

Fee: Free of charge 

     

Please fill in the reply slip and return to the Liberal Studies teacher on or before 8th March, 2018 

(Thursday). Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

  (Mr. Fong Shun Man Simon) 

 for the Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Liberal Studies Enrichment Programme (S4) 17-18 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow/do not allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to 

take part in the Liberal Studies Enrichment Programme (S4) 17-18. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

* Please delete as appropriate. 

# Please return the reply slip to the Liberal Studies teacher on or before 8th March, 2018 (Thursday). 
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